
From: stephenzahm@comcast.net

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Rapid Transit

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2008 2:34:38 PM

Attachments:

I own a building on the corner of 22nd and Broadway and work as a psychologist, 
along with five other doctors in this building.  I think that light rail going in one 
direction would be fine, but rapid transit going both North and South would not be 
a fair deal to the businesses on Broadway.  It would be fair to businesses on both 
Broadway and Main to split the rapid transit between the two streets.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Stephen G. Zahm, Ph.D.
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